

## Minutes of Barassie Primary Fundraising Group meeting held on Monday 10 June 2019

**Present** Susan Brown, Joyce Walker, Kirsty Watson, Lynda McFarlane, Julie Fleming

### **1. Welcome**

Susan welcomed everyone to the meeting.

### **2. Apologies**

Katherine Self, Kristine Power, Lindsay Wood

### **3. Previous Minutes**

No issues with the previous minutes.

### **4. Summer Fair**

The Fair was a success - no major issues.

Kathryn provided a breakdown of what each stall made - this is attached.

Need to purchase money tubs (with lids) for next year.

To consider if we should purchase a raffle licence again for future events so we can send out raffle tickets before the event - this will be discussed further at the next meeting.

### **5. Ties**

Avril is finalising the orders for the ties.

Should be ready for collection soon - Susan to chase this up.

### **6. Pool party**

Went well.

16 children attended.

Kirsty stressed the need for 2 Fundraising Group helpers at this event in the future.

Joyce has a copy of the Pool Party Risk assessment for next year.

### **7. Fitness Event**

Potential date = 19 September.

Joyce to check date with Louise Gillespie - update: Louise is free all day on 19 September and is happy to do the Fitness Event on that day. Linda suggested that this day might be a Health and Wellbeing day incorporating the North Beach Challenge and some gardening.

It was suggested that this year we invite parents along to take part with their child/ren with a suggested donation of £1.

The classes would potentially be split into 3 groups instead of 2 if parents were to come along.

This is fine with Louise.

Joyce to send out sponsor form + letter in Aug.

### **8. Welcome Back Bingo Night**

The date for this is 22 August.

Joyce will put the date on the newsletter.

We will sell tea/coffee + juice and crisps if there are any left from the previous events.  
There will also be a small raffle.

## **9. Disco**

The next school disco will be held on 1 November.

## **10. Christmas Cards/Calenders**

This will be discussed at the August meeting and classes should start decorating their cards soon after.

We will discuss the possibility of selling calendars this year at the next meeting.

## **11. AOB**

Request - Julie asked if it would be possible for the group to donate money towards Digital Technologies - iPad's, a coding station, sphero's etc. This was agreed.

Bag Packing - It was suggested that it may be possible to hold this event during the school day with children and parents bag packing.

If this suits Linda/Julie then we will contact Amy at Morrisons for a suitable date.

The funds raised from this event would all go towards Mrs Flemings wish list for Digital Technologies - children may be able to give a demonstration of some of these Technologies at Morrisons on the day to customers.

Insurance - this is due by 31<sup>st</sup> July - Susan will contact Kathryn regarding this.

## **Next meetings -**

**Monday 26 August 2019**

**Monday 9 September 2019 (AGM)**

**Held at 7.30pm in the school**